2013 WEVA Congress
Heads to Hungary

The World Equine Veterinary Association
(WEVA), along with the Hungarian Associa-
tion of Equine Practitioners (HAEP) and the
World Organization of Hungarian Veterinar-
ians (WOHYV), cordially invite veterinarians
to participate in the 13t Congress of the
World Equine Veterinary Association, which
will be held Oct. 3-5, 2013 in Budapest,
Hungary.

Program Chair and WEVA Board Member
C.). (Kate) Savage, BVSc (Hons), MS, PhD,
Dipl. ACVIM, along with local organizers Dr.
Zita Makra, president of the HAEP, and Dr.
Istvan Szieberth, president of WOHV, have
developed a program featuring 30 well-
known international speakers. Additionally,
the conference organizers have issued a
“Call for Abstracts”; interested parties are
asked to visit the Congress website (listed
below) for additional information.

A highlight of the Congress will be a
dinner and social program that includes
a demonstration of Hungarian horseman-
ship typical in the Puszta (meaning “great
plains”) region, a traditional Hungar-
ian farmyard, and some great Hungarian
cuisine.

Budapest, known as the “Pearl of the
Danube,’ is a historic city transected by the
Danube River. River cruises up and down
the Danube are very popular with visitors
to Hungary. Budapest has a modern airport
accessible from all major cities around the
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For more information, visit www.weva
2013budapest.com.
—~Gary Norwood, DVM
WEVA past president
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